
Hello Everyone, 
 
Here are some upcoming events and opportunities!  
 
Important Announcement: The Registration Freeze is Coming! 

• The Registration Freeze begins on December 15th, 2014! Be sure to pay your student fees by this 
deadline. 

• In order to receive your financial aid, you MUST be registered in at least 12 units by the 
Registration Freeze! Wait-listed units DO NOT COUNT toward the 12 unit minimum for Full Time 
status. 

• If you are not registered in 12 units by the end of Pass 2, you still can make adjustments to your 
schedule during Open Hours, which are from 10:00am-6:00pm on weekends and 6:00am-
midnight on weekdays, beginning November 29th and going through December 14th, 2014. 

• If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at asac@ucdavis.edu, or by phone at 
530-754-7915.  

Fall Graduates: Laboratory Assistant Position at VDx Veterinary Diagnostics 
• Lab Assistants work closely with pathologists and other staff to ensure accurate assessment and 

reporting of pathologic findings. Primary responsibilities include all tasks related to the handling 
of clinical and research samples, from receipt at the laboratory to the reporting of pathologic 
findings and archiving of the sample materials. This includes tissue dissection and cytology, 
inventory and maintenance of laboratory supplies, chemical handling for sample preparations, 
and disposal of waste.  

• Applicants with background experience in laboratory, veterinary, or medical settings and 
customer service positions are preferred. Experience with and/or course work in biological 
science, medical/biological terminology, anatomy, and physiology is highly desired. Must have 
fine motor skills for manipulating specimens and be familiar with Windows, Microsoft Word, 
Excel, Outlook, and other general office equipment. 

• The available position is full time. Work hours may vary between 4:00 am and 5:30 pm Monday 
through Saturday, depending on workload. Coverage of holidays may be required. Hourly wage 
begins at $16.00 per hour. 

• For more information and to apply, please see the attached VDx employment application. The 
application must be submitted by 5pm on Friday, January 2nd.  

Study Abroad Information 
• If you weren’t able to attend one of our Study Abroad in Animal Science meetings, or if you 

wanted to review the information, please visit the new Study Abroad page on our website to 
view the presentation we cover during the meetings. To access our Study Abroad Page, click 
here: http://asac.ucdavis.edu/ans_study_abroad.htm  

• The presentation includes information on international schools with Animal Science courses, 
GPA requirements, and the best time to go. 

• If you have any questions regarding the presentation, please contact us at asac@ucdavis.edu. 
 
Our regular weekly Newsletter will be sent out again starting next Friday. Have a Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Kathleen Furtado 
Office Assistant 
Animal Science Advising Center 
asac@ucdavis.edu | 530-754-7915 
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